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Bonaparte Announces Closing of Private Placement 
 
 
VANCOUVER, BC, July 27, 2012 – Bonaparte Resources Inc. (TSX-V: BON) (“Bonaparte” or the 
“Company”)   In furtherance to the Company’s news release dated June 21, 2012, Bonaparte announces that it 
will postpone the closing of its proposed Private Placement to on or before August 31, 2012.  Closing remains 
subject to TSX Venture Exchange and other regulatory approvals. 
 
ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
 
“Randy Saunders” 
 
Randy Saunders, CEO and Director 
 
For further information, please contact: 
Randy Saunders, CEO 
Phone: (604) 484-8750 
Fax: (604) 599-0222 
 
NEITHER THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDER (AS THAT TERM IS 
DEFINED IN THE POLICIES OF THE TSX VENTURE EXCHANGE) ACCEPTS RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE 
ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE. 
 
CAUTIONARY NOTE: FORWARD LOOKING STATEMENTS. Other than statements of historical fact, all statements 
included in this news release, including, without limitation, statements regarding closing a financing are forward-looking 
statements that involve various risks and uncertainties. There can be no assurance that such statements will prove to be 
accurate, and actual results and future events could differ materially from those anticipated in such statements. Factors that 
could cause actual results to differ materially from those expected by Bonaparte are that investors may not invest because 
they don’t view our new project as valuable, markets may change or for other reasons; we may also not close the private 
placement because of those risks described herein and from time to time, in the filings made by Bonaparte with Canadian 
securities regulators. Those filings can be found on the Internet at http://www.sedar.com. 


